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STATE OF NEVADA 
DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE 

Data and Technology Services Division 
6980 Sierra Center Parkway, Ste. 120 • Reno, Nevada 89511 

(775) 688-1500    Fax (775) 688-1987

MEMORANDUM 26 January 2018 

To: Nevada Board of Wildlife Commissioners, County Advisory Boards to Manage Wildlife, and 
Interested Publics 

From: Chet Van Dellen, Data and Technology Services Division Administrator 

Title: Commission General Regulation 476, LCB File No. R142-17, Processing Fees – Workshop 

Description: The Commission will review and recommend draft regulations for Nevada Administrative Code 
Chapter 502.118 to implement a $1 processing fee for the purchase of hunting, fishing and 
trapping licenses, boating registrations, hunt applications and other services provided by the 
Department. 

Agenda No: 14-B

Summary: 

The current Nevada Administrative Code (NAC) Chapter 502.118 allows the Department to charge an online 
convenience fee of $2 per resident hunt application, $3.50 per nonresident hunt application, and $2 for all other 
transactions. The Department proposes to reduce this fee to $1 for all customers, regardless of residency, and 
apply this as a processing fee to all transactions conducted through the Department’s licensing system, 
regardless of method. 

Brief Explanation of the Proposed Regulation 

Proposed revisions to regulations pertaining to fees for applications submitted electronically (NAC 502.118): 
3a. Eliminate the authority for the Department to charge a fee of $2 for resident tag or bonus point 
applications submitted electronically 
3b. Eliminate the authority for the Department to charge a fee of $3.50 for nonresident tag or bonus point 
applications submitted electronically 
3c. Eliminate the authority for the Department to charge a fee of $2 for any other application submitted 
electronically 
3. Replace the eliminated fees with the authority for the Department to charge a fee of $1 for processing
each license, permit, tag, certificate of ownership, certificate of number, or any other service provided by the
Department

Recommendation: 

The Department recommends that the Commission review the proposed regulation and present comment and/or 
revisions to these regulations as needed. A final draft of these regulations will be submitted to the Commission for 
a vote to adopt under Commission General Regulation 476. 
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